STARTING MARCH 18, 2024

Flowing Wells is excited to announce
that through June 2027, all students in
K-12 can access free breakfast and
lunch.

Families with remaining balances may
carry balances forward as credit toward
additional items or snack bar items at
FWJH or FWHS. Or families may request
a refund by contacting Luz Ruiz at
luz.ruiz@fwusd.org.

Families with past due balances must
pay in full.

No applications will be required moving
forward.
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